Dear Parents and Students,

I am writing you a letter to inform you of our upcoming class adventures.  The seventh grade administration at Oak Hill Middle School has decided to take an all day field trip to the Atlanta Zoo on October 24, 2007.  As many of you know, from keeping up with your children’s academic endeavors, your children have been learning about the world’s biomes and their inhabitants.  Our goal for your children and our students is to be able to spend the day at the zoo and be able to identify different living organisms, the environments in which they live, and the daily lives that they live and how they compare and contrast to that of the wild.  Our field trip is scheduled to start at normal school time, so students can still arrive to school as if it were a normal school day.  However, students will need to pack a lunch to eat at the Atlanta Zoo and at least one bottle of water.  We are expected to arrive back at Oak Hill around 6:60pm Wednesday night, October 24, 2007.  We are asking that all parents make driving arrangements to pick children up no later than 6:45 pm.  If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the school’s main office.  Please keep this letter for your records and detach the bottom portion of this page, fill out the form, and return to the school as soon as possible.
Sincerely,

Ms. Barnes

I hereby consent to the following information listed above.  I _____________________

DO/DO NOT give my child ___________________ permission to attend the school related field trip to the Atlanta Zoo.

Parent Signature_____________________________________   Date________________ 
